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No I Roger Street and No. I Doughty Street are attached and are Listed 
buildings, with Doughty Street being a street of great I-Estorical past, and 
to some degree very prestigous present day occupants. 

Unfortunately the windows of both buildings have not been looked after 
with the loving care and attention that they obviously need, and have 
therefore deteriorated into a very poor state of repair 

This proposal is to repair where possible those windows where repair is 
an option or otherwise to replace them in an identical form such that they 
will not detract from the buildings appearance as they are now. 

The windows on Roger Street are a mixture of metal and timber, the 
metal being old Crittal windows which are no longer available in the UK, 
they are in a very bad state of repair and need replacing throughout before 
they collapse into the street, and it is proposed to do this in hardwood but 
retaining both the shape and the size of the existing windows such that for 
all intents and purposes they will look exactly the same as the existing 
windows which are painted black in colour. 
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